
Hudson Valley Water Companies, Inc.  
 83 Eagle Chase 

Woodbury, NY 11797 
  (516) 802-7103 

 

 
Via Email: secretary@dps.ny.gov      
 
The Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza – Agency Bldg #3 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Re: Case 20-W-0477 - Complaint of 25 or More Customers Against Hudson 
Valley Water Companies, Inc. Concerning the Company’s Ability to Meet its 
Obligations to its Customers. 
 
August 16, 2021 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The attached revised tariff Leaf Nos. 7 and 12 are filed in accordance with 
Ordering Clause No. 1 of the Order Approving Tariff Amendments on Permanent 
Basis and Directing Further Revisions, issued on August 13, 2021. 
   
         Sincerely,  
         Jeffrey Fuller 
         President 
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